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September 24, 2012 

 

 

The City of Floresville will be closing on Friday, September 28, 2012 at 2:00 p.m.  All staff 

will be closing the year end books and updating records.  We will be unavailable to collect 

payments and process payments, however we will be available to help with any customer 

needs that maybe necessary.  We appreciate your cooperation and will resume to normal 

business hours on Monday, October 1, 2012.  Thank you and have a great day. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

City Manager 

Andy Joslin 

City of Floresville 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


